
Zion Mennonite Church 
Zion Mennonite Church covenants to grow together as a Christ-centered 

community, extending our Anabaptist branch into our world, bearing the 

lasting fruit of discipleship, and planting the seeds for God’s reign through 

hospitality, service, and reconciliation with God and others. 

August 14 2016 

This Morning: 
9:30am  Coffee Time 
10:45am  Worship Service 

This Afternoon/Evening 
10:00am—4:00pm MYF Hike to Table Rock 

This Week: 
Wednesday 6:00am Men’s Bible Study at Gerald Mast’s  
  12:15pm Prayer Meeting 
  6:30pm Men’s Softball Game—Memorial Park 
  7:00pm Women’s Bible Study at Karen Kropf’s 
Thursday 9:00am Quilting 
Worship Schedule: 
August 21:  Mathew will be preaching “The Great Cosmic Sabbath”  
           Luke 13:10-17 
August 28:  Mathew will be preaching. Galatians 2: 15-21 

After the service, an Elder will be available 
at the front of the sanctuary for sharing and 
prayer.  Today’s Elder is Ken Beachy. 

August 7—September 4 
Coffee Time:  9:30-10:15am 
No Sunday School 
Worship Service:  10:45am 

Sunday morning Coffee Time is looking for new 
volunteers!  If you would like to help in the kitchen 
one or two times a month, serving and cleaning up 
after breakfast,  please contact Luanne Berkey or 
Sheryl Mast. 

Worship Leader:   Tom Brenneman 
Song Leader:  Charlie Gingerich 
Children’s Story:  Ken Beachy 

Come celebrate with us! Paul Davidhizar is turning 95 on  

August 24.  You are invited to a birthday open house at the home  

of Stan and Vonnie Oyer on Sunday, August 21 from 5-7PM. 

Welcome 
Announcements 
Call to Worship 
Songs 
Offering  
                My Coins Count 
Children’s Story 
Scripture:  Hebrews 13: 11-16   
Message: “What Sacrifices Remain?” 
Response Song 
Sharing and Prayer 
Sending Song 
Benediction 



It’s               Time 

Dinners for 8 

It’s time again!  If you would like to participate in the September, 
October, and November round of Dinners for 8, please sign up 
during the month of August.  A sign-up sheet is posted on the 
bulletin board. Contact Vonnie Oyer or Sheryl Mast if you have 
any questions. 

Zion’s Summer Reading Olympics 
                Through August 31  
Don’t forget to turn in your hours read each week!  

 
Annual Prime Timer’s Chicken BBQ  

 
Saturday, August 27 from 4-6:30pm 

 
Adrian and Kay Fisher’s home in Canby  

BBQ chicken and beverages will be provided.  Please bring a side 
dish or simple dessert.  This also coordinates with the Swan  
Island Dahlia Festival. Visit the festival and then stop by to enjoy 
the BBQ!  The Fisher’s address is 2221 N. Baker Dr., Canby.     
Welcome to all who are anywhere near 60 years of age or over.  
No ID’s needed! 

Annual Chicken BBQ Fundraiser  
for Drift Creek Camp 

Sunday, September 11 at Noon 
    Menu:  BBQ Chicken, Baked Beans, Potato Salad,  
    Relish Tray, Bread, and Chocolate Cake and Ice Cream 
           —AND— 

Third Annual Vintage Car Show 
A show is being planned again for this year.  Dust off that 
vintage car and get it ready!  More details will follow. 



 
Church Staff: 

Mathew Swora, Lead Pastor:  zionpastor_ms@canby.com 
Jana Gingerich, Associate/Youth Pastor:  zionyuth@canby.com 

Jodi Hansen, Office Administrator: zionmc@canby.com 
Elders:  Karen Amstutz, Ken Beachy, Pat Hershberger,  

Ken Kauffman,  Lynn Miller   

 
6124 S. Whiskey Hill Rd, Hubbard, OR 97032  †   503-651-2274 

Office Hours:  Tues—Fri 9 a.m. to Noon 

Zionmennoniteoregon.org 

Please keep in your prayers:   

Last Sunday 
Attendance: 101 
Offering:  $10,491.10 

 Clyde Hockman and Richard Kropf who will join other       
Mennonite Disaster Service volunteers in Idaho this week to 
reconstruct housing destroyed by recent wildfires. They             
specifically ask for prayers for cooler temperatures.  

 Students, including Wyatt Roth and Trevor Oyer arriving early 
on the campus of Hesston College for such things as team 
building, practice, orientation and a jump start on classes 
(Mennonite Education Agency) 

 Mennonite churches of Brazil, where people are dealing with 
political and economic instability and corruption, while the 
world only sees the Olympics; may our partners there have  
wisdom, patience and a powerful witness (Mennonite World 
Conference) 

 The new Service Adventure unit opening this month in      
Jackson, Mississippi, sponsored by Open Door Mennonite 
Church, that the congregation and the participants will be 
blessings to each other and to the community they will serve 
(Mennonite Mission Network) 

Nursery: 
This week:  Nursery Not Staffed 
Next Week:  Nursery Not Staffed 

A prayer to carry through the week: “Let me live to you who in 
yourself are the true life.”  St. Teresa of Avila, 16th C. Spain  


